MLK Kitchen For The Poor 2018 Annual Report

Dear Friends,

Each year brings new challenges and hope for our community. This year has been no different other than the fact that 2018 brought heartache as well as success for the Kitchen.

As we begin this year, we have embarked on a journey of building a new facility. We want to increase our efforts in this community. Our new facility will function as a community center. We need everyone's help in making this happen.

This community is awesome. Won't you be a part of helping to see it continue to grow? We invite you to join us in our efforts to impact the future, yours and ours.

As we embark on our next stage, we want you to be prepared to witness change. 2020 is going to be a significant year for us growth wise. We have plans to reach new heights and cross boundaries that have never been reached, We welcome your support, encouragement and most importantly, your effort.

Thank you for all that you have done and will continue to do in the future.

Respectfully,

Harvey Savage Jr.

Executive Director, MLK Center Kitchen For The Poor

2018 SERVICE AND FINANCIALS

Total meals served: 32,000

Food Boxes Distributed: 2010

Total expenses: \$164,246

Total Income: \$316,168

Donations: \$217,894

Grants: \$72,000

Fundraising: \$40,000